
PUBLIC NOTICE 

The City of Providence Department of Housing & Human Services, Division of Housing & Community 
Development is seeking public comment on its 2025–2029 Consolidated Plan, which outlines how the 
City will use federal funds from the following programs: Community Development Block Grant (CDBG); 
HOME Investment Partnerships Program (HOME); Housing Opportunities for Persons with AIDS 
(HOPWA); and Emergency Solutions Grant (ESG). 

The draft 2025–2029 Consolidated Plan will be available for public review and comment for a 30-day 
period from July 2, 2025 through August 2, 2025. During this time, the public is encouraged to review 
the plan and submit written comments. The plan is available online at 
https://www.providenceri.gov/housing-human-services/ and in person at the Division of Housing & 
Community Development office, 444 Westminster Street, Suite 3A, Providence, RI 02903, Monday 
through Friday, 8:30 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 

A Public Hearing will be held on Wednesday, July 16, 2025 from 5:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. at the Division of 
Housing & Community Development, 444 Westminster Street, Providence, RI, to solicit input prior to 
submission of the Consolidated Plan to the U.S. Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD). 
Meeting details are available at https://www.providenceri.gov/housing-human-services/. 

Written comments may be submitted to: 
Alyssa McDermott, Division Director 
Department of Housing & Community Development 
444 Westminster Street, Suite 3A 
Providence, RI 02903 
or by email: amcdermott@providenceri.gov 

All comments must be received by August 2, 2025. The City will consider all comments received, make 
revisions as appropriate, and submit the final document to HUD. 

Translation services are available upon request. Please contact 401-680-8400 at least 48 hours in 
advance to request such services. 

Este documento es importante. Si no lo entiende, por favor llame a Xiomara Gonsalves al 401-680-8400 
para recibir una explicación. 

 

 

 


